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Thursday 18" January 2024

The Avenue School Community

Dear parents and carers
Please join us at The Avenue School to acknowledge:

Kindest regards Avenue team

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY

18th - 25th January 2024
Christian

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is an ecumenical Christian observance in the Christian calendar that is celebrated
internationally. It is kept annually between Ascension Day and Pentecost in the Southern Hemisphere and between 18 January and

25 January in the Northern Hemisphere. It is an octave, thatis, an observance lasting eight days.

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is annually coordinated by the World Council of Churches, with participation by its member
Churches, which include the Assyrian Church of the East, the Oriental Orthodox Churches, the Eastern Orthodox Churches, the Old
Catholic Church, the Moravian Church, the Lutheran Churches, the Anglican Communion, the Mennonite Churches, the Methodist
Churches and the Reformed Churches, as well as the Baptist Churches and the Pentecostal Churches. The Roman Catholic Church,

which is an observer in the World Council of Churches, celebrates the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity.

LABAIIE

18th January 2024
Chinese
Laba Festival

The Laba is a traditional Chinese holiday celebrated on the eighth day of the La Month (or Layue), the twelfth month of the Chinese
calendar. It is customary on this day to eat Laba Congee. The Laba Festival had not been on a fixed day until the Southern and
Northern dynasties, when it was influenced by Buddhism and got a fixed time on the eighth day of twelfth month, which was also
the enlightenment day of the Buddha. Therefore, many customs of the Laba Festival are related to Buddhism. It corresponds directly

to the Japanese Rohatsu and the South Asian Bedhi Day.

RN

Headteacher: Rachel Rai OfStEd

The Rise Partnership Trust CEO: Jayne Jardine

The Rise Partnership Trust (RPT) is a company limited by guarantee which has exempt charity status. ngf;:rdmg

RPT is registered in England and Wales (company number 10027322) c¢/o Manor School.



mailto:enquiries@theavenueschool.london

